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November 12, 2015 Response from visitor from China Mr. Eric Liu 
 
Dear Dr. Holly, 

 
Sincerely thanks for hosting us today. The experience of visiting SETMA (including learning 
from what I read during flight) is wonderful. What I see is that the private-owned health 
providers have done a great job to deliver the service in US such a market oriented country. It do 
inspire me. And SETMA is one of most excellent one among them, thanks Jingwei for arranging 
this. 

 
Today’s topic is mainly about Wu Hou’s healthcare reform pilot, so I don’t ask for time to 
introduce our company. Since you have plan to China and willing to explore more meaningful 
initiates in China, I’d like to take this opportunity to make a brief self-intro. When you come to 
China, our group and myself personal will all be very happy to host you. 

 
Genesun Holding, it is a fast growing healthcare group(though our major business now is mainly 
pharmaceutical but we still want to position us as healthcare because we want to our business 
more and more transferred to it healthcare) in China which has 1 large public company, 4 private 
owned companies and 3 investment funds. Genesun’s vision is “Science Inspire Health.” So 
what we do will be all related to health. I attached a slide which contains more information. 

 
For myself, I worked for Porton and Genesun for years. Now I am the assistant to Group 
Chairman and Executive Vice President of Uicare. My background is mainly at business and 
company operation, so I am keep learning how to deliver healthcare. So SETMA is really good 
teacher for us. I am very appreciate you could mail me a manual to learn. I will learn it carefully 
with our medical professionals and looking forward we could learn more from you in the future. 

 
Thanks you and your team again and welcome you to China! 


